Dear Glades School Family,
Today, Governor Ron DeSantis and Commissioner of Education Richard Corcoran recommended that all Florida public and private K-12 schools continue distance learning and keep school campuses closed through June 3rd, the remainder of the 2019-2020 academic year.
Thank you for continuing to rally for your child’s education! I know that it has been a struggle, but you have all persevered! While this is is not the best scenario, we will all get through it together.
We will continue delivering meals and supporting your technology needs throughout the rest of this school year. More information will be forthcoming.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to your child’s administrators.
Thank you!
Kim Jordan
Superintendent of Schools
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